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'In Reply Refer To: -

Docket: 50-285
.

Oraha Public Power District
ATTN: R. L. Andrews, Division Manager-'

' Nuclear Production
1623 Harney Street..
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F FORT CALHOUN' STATION QA PROGRAM FOR OPERATIONS SUBMITTED
IN ACCORDANCE WITH 10 CFR 50.54(a)(2)

Gentlemen:

We have received your letter of May 17, 1985, transmitting the revised
deseription of Omaha Public Power District Quality Assurance Program, Fort

s

Calhoun Station Updated Safety Analysis Report ~(USAR), Appendix A, as required
by '10 CFR Part 50.54(s)(2).,

This is.n.ot an acceptance letter, pursuant to 10 CFR Part 50.54(a)(3)(iv),
since ths' current description of your program is still undergoing review. You

'

will receive a letter from this office when our review is complete. If

questions arise during our review process, we will contact you for their
resolution.

Sincerely,

"C" :ral Signed By:
D.h. HUNTER"

D. R. Hunter, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

cc:
W. G. Gates, Manager
Fort Calhoun Station
P. O. Box 399
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036

Kansas Radiation Control Program Director

Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director
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